
Attendance Newsletter
Dear Parents/Carers ,

We have had another great week in school, with lots of learning and fun happening. We have had 2 classes that have 

improved their attendance from last week, and one of them is a dark green class! Well done Year 6 for being green and 

this week’s winners, 2 weeks on the run! I wonder if you can make it a hat trick?  Our overall whole school attendance 

has improved from last weeks  91.3% to 92.1%, which is great, but I hope we can do even better next week. I hope that 

next week we see even more green classes and further improvement to our whole school attendance. We are coming 

to the end of term so that means our attendance raffle is drawing near. There are 2 weeks left to try and get your name 

in the draw, all you have to do is be in school and be on time. The raffle prize is a brand new tablet and also a family 

Asda voucher for some extra treats. 

Whole School Attendance- 
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100% Attendance-

100% Punctuality-


